






The Board deliberated on the pros and cons of this application.

Mr. Apperson continued the Public Hearing.

A. John Franklin, Franklin Management, addressed the Board and 
responded to questions.

Mr. Apperson closed the Public Hearing, as no one else wished to speak.

Mr. Hughes made a motion to grant the application for Chesapeake Bay 
Board Case No. CBPA-18-0128 at 4131 Centerville Road.

The motion was approved: 3-0 
Ayes: Waltrip, Hughes, Apperson 
Nays: None
Absent: Gussman, Roadley, Bott

E. BOARD CONSIDERATIONS
None

F. MATTERS OF SPECIAL PRIVILEGE
None

G. ADJOURNMENT
The meeting was adjourned at 5:58 p.m.
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